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Senator Schaefer Announces  
New Economic Growth for Moberly 

 
 

JEFFERSON CITY, MO – Senator Kurt Schaefer is pleased to announce that the 
Department of Economic Development has approved $43,493.00 in Enhanced Enterprise Zone state 
tax credits, which will create new jobs at 200 W. Sparks Avenue in Moberly, Missouri. 

The credits will be awarded to Shapiro Brothers, Inc., and represent a total new investment of 
$2,000,000 and will foster 10 new positions. 

“I’m pleased that the Department of Economic Development has recognized the need to 
bring growth to the area,” Sen. Schaefer said. “They are playing an active role in Moberly’s 
economic efforts.”   

Please contact Sen. Schaefer’s office if you have questions or concerns about this or any 
other facet of the Missouri Legislature. 
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